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Dear Families, 
 
Groundswell Arts and Woodpecker Hall Primary invite you to take part in… 
 

‘Sing Our Story’ Project 
 
During this term you will have the unique opportunity to take part in a free music project 
alongside your child. 
 
The Sing Our Story Project has been developed by Groundswell Arts over the past 9 years and 
is now running across 40 settings. It is a bespoke approach to music making that supports you, 
alongside a professional musician, to write an original song about your child.  
 
Working directly with our musician you will have the opportunity to meet and share ideas, 
thoughts and feelings about your child’s life, play, and family which the musicians will then 
use to write your unique songs. 
 
You will receive a Certificate, Mp3 download of the song and lyrics, which will serve as a 
precious memory for yourself and your child.  
 
Sing Our Story will be taking place every Tuesdays from 10/10/2023, over 9 weeks. 
 
Places on this project are limited so for further information and to schedule your spot please 
speak with Mrs Ojosipe or email The Groundswell Arts team.  
 
If you are interested in this, please contact the school office by Friday 6th October 2023. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Inclusion Lead 
Mrs Ojosipe       
 
 
 
 
 
 


